
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 1, 2020 

      

Boultbee Drive Community Park Temporary Closure 
 
The Boultbee Drive Community Park, in the Regional District of Nanaimo’s Electoral Area G, is 
temporarily closed until October 2, 2020. Work will include a herbicide root treatment in preparation for 
tree removal and tree removal of five co-dominant cottonwood trees and five alder trees. The 
cottonwood trees will also be replaced.  
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 

 


